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OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR 
 

Circular No: R-0093 (09/2022) 
 

NOTICE TO ALL STAFF & STUDENTS 
 

QUEEN’S BIRTHDAY PUBLIC HOLIDAY– 2022 
 

As per Circular Instruction No.5 of 2022, from the Office of the Secretary, 
Department of Personnel Management, the National Executive Council has 
confirmed Monday 13th of June, 2022 as a National Public Holiday throughout 
Papua New Guinea, to commemorate Her Majesty, the Queen’s Birthday.   
 
This Circular therefore serves to inform you that the University will be closed 
for official business on Monday 13th June, 2022. Normal University business 
will resume at 7.45am on Tuesday, 14th June 2022. 
 
Essential and Technical Services Staff as appointed by their divisional 
Heads/Supervisors, are however required to be on Standby for emergency 
cases that may arise during this Public Holiday. 
  
Thank you, 

 
Jennifer G. Popat (Mrs)     DATE:  10th June, 2022 
Registrar 
 
Cc:   Vice Chancellor 
 Pro Vice Chancellors 
 Deans/Acting Deans 
 Bursar 
       All HODs & Divisional Heads 

Notice Boards 


